
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

   

 

  

  

  

  

 

   

 

  

 

            

             

             

                       

 

November 4, 2019                  

Upcoming Events 

November 

11/6 Joe Corbi Pick Up 

11/18 Field Trip for 5th-7th Grades 

to Luray Caverns 

11/21 Picture Retakes 

11/25-29 No School     

Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Galatians 5:22-23                                                                              
22  But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, longsuffering, 

gentleness, goodness, faith, 23 Meekness, temperance: against 

such there is no law. 

Contact:                             Seneca Trail Christian Academy,  321 Trailblazer Drive, Ronceverte, WV 24970 

   Phone:  304-647-4878 FAX:  304-647-4051 Email:  stcatrailblazers@yahoo.com 

Principal’s Corner 

Walk in Love 

Ephesians 5:1-7 

1 Be ye therefore followers of God, as dear 

children; 2 And walk in love, as Christ also hath 

loved us, and hath given Himself for us an offering 

and a sacrifice to God for a sweetsmelling savour.   
3 But fornication, and all uncleanness, or 

covetousness, let it not be once named among 

you, as becometh saints; 4 Neither filthiness, nor 

foolish talking, nor jesting, which are not 

convenient:  but rather giving of thanks. 5 For this 

ye know, that no whoremonger, nor unclean 

person, nor covetous man, who is an idolater, hath 

any inheritance in the kingdom of Christ and of 

God. 6 Let no man deceive you with vain words:  

for because of these things cometh the wrath of 

God upon the children of disobedience. 7 Be not ye 

therefore partakers with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 

12/14 STCA Christmas Program 

12/20/19 - 1/2/20 No School    

Christmas Break 

 

 

 

 

Basketball Practice begins today, November 4. 

Monday – Thursday 3:30-5:30 

Friday 2:30-4:30 

If any student is interested in participating: 

Now Is The Time! 

 



   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

    

  

  

  

  

   

    

 

  

goodness 
Van Driver Needed                

If you are interested in driving      
the Alderson van route or know 

someone who is interested, please      
call the school office.                      

304-647-4878                            
We need a driver for the morning    

and afternoon route.                    
Thank you! 

Lunch Volunteers Needed 

For Thursdays and Fridays 

 

Sweaters 

 

Sweatshirts 

Sweaters or Sweatshirts may be worn    

in the classroom over polo shirts. They 

must have the school logo or be solid 

colored. They may have small brand 

names on them, but must be no larger 

than 3” by 3” in size. No other symbols, 

writings, or pictures are permitted on 

sweaters or sweatshirts that are worn    

in the classroom. 

Joe Corbi’s Family Favorites Final Tally                                                                                                           
School “TEAM” Goal: 1,400 Items             Items Sold: 582 

Families that met or exceeded their Goal of 25 items:                                                          

Raymond, Rebecca Harvey; Remington Rutherford; Sorg/Wolfe/Johnson-Midkiff; Andrew Taylor;  

Karson Whanger; Laurie M. Peyton, Sandy, Josie Banton; Nathaniel, Luke Morrison -2nd Place, 32 items; 

Nelson Lynch; Sofia Persinger; Joseph Parsons – 1st Place, 69 items. 

Families that sold under their Goal of 25 items:                                                                                                         

Lincoln, Gavin, Luke Cherry; Liam Dillon; Hudson Lilly; Noah, Levi Shamblin; Ella, Mia Rowan; MiKayla 

Boggs; Andrea Lemons, Thomas, Sophia McDaniel; Ruby McNeely; Kelly, Kinsey Deem; Conley Deem; 

Dylan Jameson; Alyson, Audrey Hughes; Bodie Zickefoose; Lydia, Nathanael Cochran; Braden Terry; 

Bailee Hylton; Chantry, Cheyenne Hiner; Paige Ratliff; Zach, Chris Kaizer; Emily Burdette; Alexander 

Close; Wyatt Taylor; Ryan Hunter; Colt Broce – Donation. 

A Big Thank you to ALL of the families that participated! 

Luray Caverns   Grades 5-7          

 November 18          

 

Joe Corbi’s Family Favorites 

Pick-up Time is almost here! 

Wednesday, November 6th after 2:00 p.m. in the gym! 

All items must be picked up on Wednesday. 


